From: Gunn, Kenneth 
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 4:14 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Noriega, Mona
Subject: Notice of Acceptance of a Luncheon Invitation

Hi Executive Director Berlin,

As required by the Ethics Ordinance, I am contacting you to inform you that on September 18, 2017 I attended the 2017 Annual Meeting of the Jewish Federation of Metropolitan Chicago as the guest of the organization. The ticket price for the event was $45, but as a guest my ticket was complimentary. If you need any additional information about the event please let me know. Thank you.

Kenneth Gunn
First Deputy Commissioner
Chicago Commission on Human Relations
